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I urge the committee to please consider all users of the waterways, not just the recent 

petitioners who would like to seriously limit our access.  We have enjoyed skiing and 

recreating the river for decades and consider it unfair that a new movement to ban 

our family activities has gained such strong favor with the State.   


